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On August 30, 2023 at 6:30PM, deputies responded to a motor vehicle crash in the 4200 
block of Massaponax Church Road. Emergency personnel and deputies arrived to find that 
a 2016 Suzuki Motorcycle had crossed the double yellow line while coming out of a curve 
at a high rate of speed striking a 2019 Subaru head-on. The twenty-seven year old driver 
of the SUV, was treated and released at the scene. The driver of the motorcycle was 
pronounced dead at the scene and was identified as forty-one year old, Kendall Wade 
Neas of Spotsylvania. The accident is still under investigation by the Sheriff’s Office 
Accident Reconstruction Team. Sheriff Roger Harris expresses his deepest condolences to 
the victim and families affected by this tragic incident. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember, your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 
Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 

Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 
P3tips App: from Android or Google store 

 
 


